
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY ON  
THE WOODSIDE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Patrick Cain, a member of the Board of Directors of 
the Woodside Fire Protection District, resigned from the Board effective at the end of 
the regular meeting of the Board of Directors held on June 25, 2024.  Director Cain’s 
resignation has created a vacancy on the Board of Directors. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a special meeting of the Board of Directors of the 
Woodside Fire Protection District will take place on July 23, 2024, at 7:00 PM at 808 
Portola Road, Portola Valley, CA 94028, for the remaining members of the Board of 
Directors of the Woodside Fire Protection District to consider making an appointment to 
fill this vacancy on the Board of Directors.   The person appointed shall hold office on the 
Board of Directors for the unexpired balance of the current term of that office.  
 
This meeting will be conducted in a hybrid format, and the public may also attend this 
meeting virtually. Details on participating by Zoom or other virtual format will be 
available on the published July 23, 2024 agenda for the Board of Directors meeting.   
 
All interested persons are invited to attend the special meeting and be heard on this matter. 
 
 
 


